
Colusa Basin Drainage District Board of Directors:   District 1 - Tom Arnold, Donald Perez, and 

Lance Boyd. District 2. Gary Evans, Mary Fahey, and Pete Knight. District 3- Lynnel Pollock, 

Chairperson, and George Tibbitts, Vice Chair, Todd Miller and vacant Secretary/Treasurer.  

 
    

COLUSA BASIN DRAINAGE DISTRICT  
Ranch Tour Meeting 

Minutes  
  

Monday, April 24, 2023 – 10:00 am   
 

 

    

Tour of Facilities: Tour and inspection of the District Ranch was conducted by Mike and 

Kathy Landini between 10:00 am to 12:30 pm and was attended by General Manager, 

Merrilee Vanderwaal, Directors Pollock, Tibbitts and Miller, and Ben King. 

 

There were discussions along the tour about the deferred maintenance on the Ranch house 

and the mobile home; electric pole that requires repair; weed and varmint control needed 

around the Ranch house; and waterline damaged by a water truck needs to be repaired.  The 

vegetation on the Ranch was much better than the past few years with the rainfall in 

December 2022 through April 2023. 


